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This Week in Math: 

 
6th Grade math students participated 

in a collaborative activity with Ms. Keane 

and the 4th grade class! As a way to learn 

about preys, predators, and wolf habits for 

hunting, the students all engaged in an 

activity of tag where they had to “eat” for 

survival. The students did a great job 

working with the 4th grade students, and 

two of our very own were the record 

keepers. Next week, as a follow-up, the 6th 

grade class will discuss the chart and the 

data to discuss how it is useful for 

scientists, statisticians, and populations. 

Great job 6th graders, keep up the great 

work! 
 

7th Grade Math students began their 

unit on writing and solving equations. The 

students did an excellent job applying their 

knowledge to real world application 

problems and were able to create accurate 

bar diagrams as a way to model the 

information. The students will continue to 

solve equations in the upcoming week, with 

more steps and equations that are more 

challenging. Great job 7th grade math 

students, keep up the great work! 
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Week of January 20th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Wednesday, 1/22: 

8th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 5.1.-5.3) 

 

Thursday, 1/23: 

7th Grade Math 

(Quiz: 6.1 – 6.3)  

 

Friday, 1/24: 

Algebra 1 

(Quiz: Topic 5.8) 

 

*There is no school on Monday, 1/20 for 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day* 
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